
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Perla, 

Fred Jackson [fljackson@cityofinglewood.org] 
1/14/2019 10:20:36 AM 
Perla Solis [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =ac01905dc0234d4 78aa4d06edcceb4dc-perl a] 
Lisa Trifiletti [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=fbbbee7cb080406fbcf82e283afaebf7-lisa]; Mindala Wilcox 
[mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 

FW: AB 52 Documentation Needs 

I believe you/Trifiletti Consulting were handling the initial AB52 coordination for the IBEC ESA needs the initial contact 
letters from the City to the Gabrieleno Tribe to complete their discussion in the DEIR. Will you review your files and 
forward the initial letters? 

Thanks, 
Fred 

From: Mindala Wilcox 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 9:25 AM 
To: Addie Farrell 
Cc: Christina Erwin; Sara Dietler; Fred Jackson 
Subject: RE: AB 52 Documentation Needs 

Hello Mindy and Fred, 

I want to follow up on your past discussions with and materials provided by the Gabrieleno Tribe for consultation under 
AB52. There are materials that we need from you do fully develop this discussion in the EIR. Please see below and 
provide today, if at all possible. Thank you! 

- Initial contact letters from the City to the Tribe(s) 
- Copies of the response letters from the Gabrieleno Tribe asking to consult 
- Any additional correspondence in email, call logs, or notes from calls 
- We already have the City's notes from the meeting on Wednesday, March 21,2018. However, there are maps 
referenced in this documentation that we do not have. 

Thank you! 

Addie Farrell 
Senior Managing Associate 
ESA I Environrnsntal Science Associates 


